
 

 

Anti-Slavery Statement for the Financial Year Ending on 31 December 2023 

The Check Point group has zero tolerance towards modern slavery. Our group’s Anti-Slavery 

Policy is available at Check Point’s website and we encourage the reader to review it. This 

Statement should be read in conjunction with the Check Point Anti-Slavery Policy.  

Within the past year, we have taken, inter alia, the following steps to ensure that slavery and 

human trafficking is not taking place in any of our supply chains and in any part of our business: 

a. We reviewed our group policies to determine their effectiveness and relevance to the 

needs they serve. Consequently, we adopted a new anti-slavery policy that is now 

independent and distinct from our other ethics and human rights-related policies, in order to 

better emphasize to our employees and partners our values and our expectations from them 

and to increase the effectiveness of our commitment to combat modern slavery. 

b. We continue training and educating our relevant employees on our values and 

expectations from them and on appropriate due diligence exercises to be conducted on our 

supply chain partners. 

c. We conduct due diligence exercises on our relevant supply chain partners to identify 

and manage risks related to modern slavery and other risks associated with our supply chains.  

d. When we identify potential risks related to modern slavery with any of our suppliers, 

we are reviewing the forms of contracts we use with such suppliers to determine whether and 

where revisions to these contracts may be appropriate in order to combat modern slavery. 

We recognize that combatting modern slavery and pursuing an ever-better ethical business 

conduct within the Check Point group and our supply chains is a long-term exercise that 

requires commitment and vision to ensure that our values are adhered to and implemented 

on a continuous basis. We will continue striving to advance and improve year after year. 

This statement was approved by the Board of Directors of Check Point Software Technologies 

(UK) Ltd. on May 5, 2024, and covers also all the direct and indirect affiliates in the Check Point 

group, including the parent company, Check Point Software Technologies Ltd. 

This statement is made pursuant to section 54(1) of the UK Modern Slavery Act 2015. 
 
May 5, 2024 
 
Josef Itzkoviz, Director 
Check Point Software Technologies (UK) Ltd. 
 


